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Greeting, 

 

As a UAV business owner, FAA Part 107 certified UAV operator, and a member of 

the Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA) I oppose this bill as written. I have also 

served Oregon for 25 years employed for a state regulatory agency. 

 

I oppose for the following reasons:   

* The bill gives a blanket authorization for public agencies to prohibit the take-off and 

landing of UAVs without just cause, and 

* The bill does not give any options to the Oregon public or businesses to challenge 

an unjustified prohibition.   

* Does not provide any options for wavers or exemptions to prohibitions (business, 

filming, search & rescue, police activity, educational research, survey)   

 

If there were fact-based guidelines/limits on when and where to prohibit UAV's 

included with this bill, I might be more supportive.  As written, this bill is unfairly 

targeting Oregon citizens and businesses from practicing their trade or enjoying 

hobby without providing any methods of recourse.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

  


